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Dear [

This has been a very big week for PSE Healthy Energy and I wanted to tell you all about it!
Three peer-reviewed articles written or co-authored by PSE staff and leadership have been
released over the past 4 days and are changing energy headlines across the U.S. and the
world. Your generous support today can help us to reach even more media sources and to
generate and translate more critical studies.

o April 14,2014, An atmospheric field-sampling study published in the Proceedings of
the National Academy of Sciences demonstrates 100x to 1000x higher emissions
while wells are still being drilled than previously accounted for in inventory emission
estimates. This is a BIG climate issue. PSE Healthy Energy researchers, Tony
Ingraffea and Renee Santoro are co-authors on the study. Here are some links to
press coverage from Huffington Post, LA Times, Salon, Climate Central, and
Australian Herald.

o April 16, 2014. We published a paper in the scientific journal, Environmental Health
Perspectives on the public health dimensions of shale and tight gas development --
everything that is known to date on the subject in one place. Hooray! Even better,
this paper is open-source so everyone has access. Here's some press from Mother
Jones and a link to our Press Release

o April 18, 2014.We also published an editorial in the British Medical Journal (BMJ)
that critiques the shoddy work by Public Health England, the UK's health
department, in their review of public health risks from shale gas development. The
press release can be found here and I’ve already interviewed with The London Times
and Al Jazeera television. Other coverage includes The Information Daily

You can download full-text pdf files of all three papers here.

I hope you find these new studies informative and useful. Generating original science and
reviewing current science are key components of our mission to bring scientific transparency
to these issues and to empower citizens and policy-makers. We couldn’t have done it
without the continued support of PSE Healthy Energy members and donors.

Please consider a gift or membership enrollment to PSE Healthy today. Your support



ensures that we can continue to provide high-quality, evidence-based information for
thoughtful energy decisions. Of course sending this around to your friends, family, and
colleagues would be great.

Quick link to PSE's secure online donation/membership

Best Regards,

!

-

Seth B. Shonkotf, PhD, MPH
Executive Director
Physicians Scientists & Engineers for Healthy Energy
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